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2013 CLUB OFFICERS  

 

President  Dave Lecompte  

 wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 503 -393 -6300  

Vice President  Mike Vickers  

  wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 503 -508 -6256  

Secretary  Niccole Miller  

  wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 503 -801-2459  

Treasurer  Paul Geck 

 wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 503 -798 -5577  

Social Chair  Frank Munz  

 wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 503 -362 -4740  

Social Ken & Vicki Champ 

Activities  503 -364 -1133 

Committee  Margie & Russ Strohmeyer  

 503 -769 -5060  

 wvsrhq@gmail.com 

Membership  Jim Palmquist  

 wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 503 -551-2018 

Newsletter  Ken Parsons 

Editor  kparsons1270@comcast.net  

 (503) 362 -5498  

Webmaster  Garry Pullen 

 wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 (503) 507 -5333  

Member at  Dayle Langley 

Large wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 (971) 218-2411 

Historian  Pam Foster 

 wvsrhq@gmail.com 

 (503) 393 -3143 

1 Delia Wright, Jeff Robinson  

3 Gayle Jacopi   

5 Rich Dean, Mark Scott  

8 Zoey Lamoureaux   

12 Brent Lindemann   

16 Jim Palmquist   

18 Chuck Drake, Lois Brown  

20 Janet Keppinger   

22 Robyn Ferguson, Yvonne Paez, Julie Potter 

24 Dan Pullen   

26 Larry Kruljac, George Jones  

29 Jake Theissen   

30 Ruth LeLack 



Good Bye Old Friends  

We lost some good friends from our club this winter.  

Mark and his wife Joanne have moved to warmer, and 

often colder, climate.  They call Prineville home now.  

Look ôem up when youõre in the area. 

We lost Bruce Silket, our Carousel Cruise DJ this winter 

also.  Bruce passed away in December.   

And 

Congratulations  

are in order for Niccole Miller and 

Paul Geck, they were married in  

February!  



 

Salem Roadster Show  

Vicki and I got calls from Greg Roach to get our cars over to the Salem Roadster Show on Thursday before the snow. It 

was the first road test on my unfinished truck. It was a good to go over Thursday but I don't think we had any idea of 

the amount of snow or road conditions to come. The show only had about half of the registered cars show up but it had 

some really first class cars. I sat on my camera and broke it so I only shot a few pictures. There were a lot of owners 

from Washington that endured long white knuckled drives. The two awards were given to these brave souls that drove so 

far and long on the slick roads. The show was still fun even with all the weather. I'm looking forward to next years show.  

Ray Agen 





Photo #1 Ken making progress on the front fenders, hope-

fully soon we will see them in primer.  

Photo #2 John fitting the speedometer housing to the 

freshly primed dash.  

Photo #3 Todd, with help, driving hinge pins out of the pas-

senger side door.  

Photo #4 We removed the door to put a new door skin on.  

Photo #5 John making the first cut to remove the damaged 

door skin.  

Photo #6 John and Todd with the door with old skin re-

moved. To the right of Todd, is the new piece to be in-

stalled next week.  

Nick Hoosier Photos  

òAó Project 

Work on the project has been a little slow due to the holidays and the bad weather we had.  


